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From: Hansen, Denise on behalf of DEQ AEMD ARMB Admin
To: "S Lasher"
Subject: RE: Air Quality Registration
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2019 2:20:00 PM
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Hi, Susan!
 
Just a note to let you know we’re in receipt of your Registration and Attachment A Location
 Notifications.
 
Thank you,
 
Denise
 
 
Denise Hansen
Program Support Specialist
Air Quality Bureau
(406) 444-5295


 
 
 
From: S Lasher [mailto:slasher@hollowcontracting.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 1:25 PM
To: DEQ AEMD ARMB Admin <DEQ-ARMB-Admin@mt.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Air Quality Registration
 
Please find attached the Air Quality Registration Notification Form and Attachment A for Hollow
 Contracting’s crushing and hot plant facilities.  Thank you.
 
Susan Lasher
Hollow Contracting, Inc.
404 Greenwood Ave
Butte, MT 59701
406-782-6033
Fax: 406-723-3831
Cell: 406-496-8021
 



mailto:slasher@hollowcontracting.com

http://deq.mt.gov/energy

https://www.facebook.com/MTDEQ

https://twitter.com/MTDEQ

https://plus.google.com/106678600025249737147/about?hl=en&service=PLUS

https://www.linkedin.com/company/montanadepartmentofenvironmentalquality?trk=tyah&trkInfo=tarId%3A1421429914542%2Ctas%3Amontana+department+of+en%2Cidx%3A1-1-1

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZpuxN606ueNWkZBg7udweA/feed



































